
ATTENTION PARENTS: 

IT’S BOOSTER TIME!

Effective July 1, 2021, students entering or transferring into the
eleventh grade will need proof of a meningococcal conjugate
booster (MCV4) shot, unless their first dose was received on or
after their sixteenth birthday.

Meningococcal disease is serious, but your teen can be protected.
Check with your doctor or local public health department to find
out if your teen is up to date on their MCV4 booster shot and
other shots recommended for teens.

THERE’S A NEW GEORGIA SCHOOL ENTRY REQUIREMENT!


